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Metropolitan Edison Company License No. DPR-5J
Attention: Mr. R. C. Arnold Inspection No 6-19

Vice President Docket No. 50-
P. O. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19603

Reference: Your letter dated September 21, 1976
In response to our letter dated August 2, 1976

Gentlemen:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
you documented in response to our correspondence. These actions
will be examined duriag a subsequent inspection of your licensed'
program.

.

Your cooperetion with us is appreciated.

()
Sincerely,'"

l|n"J.Brunner,Chieff. f -'' ~

ctor Operations and Nuclear
upport Branch

cc: J. G. Herbein, Manager, Generation Operations - Nuclear
R. W. Heward, Project Manager, GPUSC
Miss Mary V. Southard, Chairman, Citizens for a Safe Environment
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